
Kansas Longarm Quilters 

General Meeting Minutes 

April 20, 2013 
 

The meeting was called to order by Linda Fiegel, KLQ President, who welcomed visitors and requested that 

cell phones be turned to vibrate or turned off. 

 

The minutes of the February meeting were not read, due to the secretary’s late arrival.  

 

Linda encouraged that members check the KLQ web page for announcements, mission statement, dates and 

locations of upcoming meetings, etc.  Most meetings are held at the Harry Hines Memorial Hospice building. 

Linda reminded the group of MQS coming up on May 15-18 and of our upcoming meetings on  

June 15, August 17 and October 19. 
 

 

Following reported: 

 Richard Crawford, Financial Report 

 Kristie Patton, Membership 

 Brenda Ramey, Communications 

 Kay Dette, Programs 

 

Linda announced that Alanya Kempf had requested help to have three quilts quilted for their trip to "Police 
Week" in Washington D. C. Richard Crawford and Dixie Decker both volunteered to help with these quilts. 
 

Program: 

Kay Dette introduced today’s program: “Filling the Space.” The panel included Kim Hull, Donna 

Harrison, Jan Hutchison, and Evelyn Gernaat. 

 

Other Business/Announcements: 

 Volunteers are being sought to open their homes for the October Quilt Room Tour. 

 The February meeting minutes will be read at the June meeting. 

 Close-up pictures being shown on the screen during today’s meeting are from previous MQS show 

CDs. They are done by Marilyn Karper of OKC. Consider purchasing a CD for inspiration! 

 Don’t forget to volunteer with Cheryl for MQS! 

 

Lunch: 

 Will be at Jason’s Deli, near the intersection of Ridge and 21st. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Helen Thomas 

KLQ Secretary  

June 2, 2013 


